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	Comments


Texas Industrial Energy Consumers (TIEC) has several questions about NPRR 550 and would like to request that the appropriate ERCOT personnel (and/or GATF leadership) be present at the TAC meeting on Thursday if possible. 

In general, TIEC is concerned about changing the CDR methodology while (a) the Commission is actively examining the CDR inputs in both Project Nos. 41060 and 40000; and (b) the CDR is being used to evaluate the impact of recent market design changes on new development, making continuity important.  

Specifically, TIEC seeks further information on the following:

- 
Has ERCOT evaluated the impact of the recommended changes for existing CDR inputs? If so, where has this information been presented? 

- 
What is the rationale behind choosing the “20 peak Load hours for each preceding three year period” for calculating solar, hydro and DC Tie capacity? 

- 
At what point in the development process are federal Greenhouse Gas permits obtained (i.e., would this requirement delay inclusion for resources that are moving forward relative to the status quo)? 

- 
What is the rationale for the 50% probability threshold for including or excluding mothballed generation?  Is there any accountability for the probabilities provided? 

TIEC looks forward to discussing this on Thursday.  

	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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